
 
 

ALL YEAR PIZZA ORDER FORM 

SCHOOL FUNDRAISER ! 
 

The last Friday of most  months is pizza / spirit day!  Students can be out of uniform as long as they are wearing an 
Annunciation branded spirit wear shirt.  You can also order Papa John’s pizza for your child for these days.  

We request that you order pizza for ALL Fridays at the same time. 
 

NEW this year – gluten free (GF) pizza option!   
Milk options are white (W) or chocolate (C) 

 
Include a check made payable to ANNUNCIATION - PIZZA in the memo 

 
If you need to make any additions to this order, or if you prefer to order monthly,  

please fill out the monthly order form for each month  
and turn it in by the Wednesday before Pizza Day. 

(Because we order pizza/milk on an annual basis, we prefer not to make changes  
to this order after it is turned in, including choice of milk. Thank you!) 

 
DURING LENT, CHEESE PIZZA WILL BE THE ONLY OPTION. 

 
Payment for pizza day is separate from hot lunch accounts. 

No regular hot lunch will be served on pizza days.  
 

 
THIS YEAR’S DATES ARE: 

SEP 30, OCT 28, DEC 16, JAN 27, FEB 24, MAR 24, APR 28 
 

                                                                       #  of          # of       # of               # of         # of 
                                                    `                  Cheese     Pepp             GF Cheese   GF Pepp       Milk W or C 
Grade Student Name                                              
                                                                       $3.00        $3.00           $4.50             $4.50             .50 
 
 
____         _____________________________          _____        _____        _____          ______           _____ 
 
____         _____________________________          _____        _____        _____          ______           _____ 
             
____         _____________________________          _____        _____        _____          ______           _____ 
 
____         _____________________________          _____        _____        _____          ______           _____ 
 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Anne Stickney at astickney@annunciationmsp.org. 

mailto:astickney@annunciationmsp.org

